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CITY OF WINNIPEG CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
 

RE: 2022-2023 Regional Street Renewal Program – Erin Street Reconstruction, Wolever 
Avenue to Notre Dame Avenue – Construction Start

 
 

Please be advised road construction on Erin Street from Wolever Avenue to Sargent Avenue is 
scheduled to begin the week of May 24th.  As a part of this 2 year project, Erin street will be 
reconstructed from Sargent Avenue to Notre Dame Avenue in 2023. 
 
Construction start:  Week of May 24th, 2022  
Duration:   6 months 
Impacted streets and intersections:   Wall Street - St. Matthews Avenue to Wellington Avenue 
 
Work on Erin Street will include: 

• Full excavation of the existing roadway 

• Construction of a new asphalt pavement structure 

• Full excavation and construction of concrete approaches 

• Sidewalk reconstruction 

• Boulevard regrading 
 
Traffic Implications: 

- Traffic on Erin Street will be limited to one lane throughout construction.  
- Phase 1 will move traffic into the east gutter lane; Phase 2 will move traffic into the west gutter 

lane. Phase 3 will involve shifting traffic intermittently to accommodate final paving.  
- On-street parking will be prohibited throughout the entire construction period. 
- Turning movements, left and right, may be restricted at Wolever Avenue, St. Matthews Avenue, 

Ellice Avenue, and Sargent Avenue. 
- Access to business/residences will be maintained along with pedestrian access. 

 
We recognize this project will cause some inconvenience and apologize for the disruption. 
 
Please contact the us with any questions or accessibility needs at 204-977-8370 or email at 
WPGProject19C10@morrisonhershfield.com . 
 

Information and updates are also available online at 
https://winnipeg.ca/publicworks/construction/projects/ErinWallSargent.stm. 
 
We appreciate your patience during construction and look forward to the new roadway in 2022.  
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Sincerely, 
Morrison Hershfield Limited 
 
 
 
 
 
Ron Bruce, P.Eng.  
Contract Administrator  
 
Cc: Andrew Condon – City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department 
 Debbie Mikulik – City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Customer Services Division 

Julie Dooley – City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Communications 
Public Works Admin – City of Winnipeg  

 Councillor Cindy Gilroy – Daniel McIntyre 
 311 Winnipeg 
 West End BIZ 
  


